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I live in Cass Township in Hancock County and there are proposed solar fields trying to in. The
residents of Cass Township do NOT want these solar fields in our agriculture community. Our
townships, Cass and Washington, are zoned agriculture for a reason. These proposed solar fields
are not agriculture, they are industrial and do not belong in our community.
 
Deidra Noel
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